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My response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support the bid re the land between Inchgarth Road and the North Deeside

Road for the following reasons:

The development provides accommodation that meets an identified need in the area ie for the elderly, while maintaining a decent amount of open green space

and the wildlife corridor between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road. The provision of small retail units contributes to the village theme and would be a

useful local resource for residents within the development and for users of the Deeside Way.

The area badly needs a safe and fit for purpose road between the two main roads to improve safety and access. The small roads currently used are narrow and

dangerous for vehicles, pedestrians and cyclists due to poor sight lines at their junctions and narrow or even absent pavements. A new link road, built to cope

with the increasing volume of traffic would benefit the local and the wider community.
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